
In response to the Judicial Emergency Declaration, the Lancaster County Clerk of Courts public 

counter is now CLOSED until further notice. The Clerk of Courts Office will continue to accept 

filings only through PacFile electronic filing or through the United States Postal 

Service. Attorneys and their staff may still enter the front door to obtain documents from the 

mailboxes located in the office. Bail may also be posted in the Clerk of Courts Office. 

If you require assistance from the office, please call (717) 299-8275 or contact me at 

jepfursich@co.lancaster.pa.us. Thank you for your understanding and cooperation during this 

time. 

Jacquelyn E. Pfursich, Esq. 

Lancaster County Clerk of Courts 
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